

PROBUS SOUTH PACIFIC LIMITED

ACTIVE RETIREES_{TM} - Tomorrow's Vision for Probus

28 January 2016

Dear Management Committee,

I sincerely hope that you all had an enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I am writing to you to share information about the Probus website and Probus Travel Insurance.

As you would be aware, the Probus South Pacific website has a secured administration section that contains a wealth of information to assist Management Committees in running their club effectively. This section includes information on membership development, policies and templates as well as information on club insurances, it also includes the online Directory of Probus Clubs and an on line shop.

To date, access to the secured administration section has been limited to Management Committee members. However, as a result of feedback from Probus clubs, Probus club members can now access the secured administration section.

Probus club members will have access to all areas of the secured administration section excluding the on line Directory of Probus clubs. Probus club members will also be able to view the on line shop however orders via the shop can only be placed by Management Committee members who have access to the Probus Club's login details.

Probus club members can access this section by using their membership number, found on their Probus Membership Card. Club members can simply enter their membership number as the login and the password to gain access. If any of your members do not have their membership card, please contact the Secretariat team.

Another initiative that I would like to share with you relates to Probus Travel Insurance. Currently access to the two exclusive travel insurance plans has only been available to Probus and Rotary club members and their guest. I am pleased to advise that immediate family members of Probus and Rotary club members can now also purchase the Probus Travel Insurance, yet another benefit of belonging to the Probus family.

I trust that you will share this information with your members. If you have any questions about either of these initiatives, please visit our website or contact our office.

Yours in Probus friendship,

Douglas Geekie, Chairman 2015-2016